
Submitter: Michael Howard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

Fly tying along with fly fishing has been a part of this world since the 1500's.  Flies 

have been made from natural materials for centuries.  Fly tying is an act of art and a 

hobby that uses these natural materials.  This is a political statement being proposed.  

The state of Oregon will lose business if the decision is made to pass this bill.  

Oregon has a very long history of being one of the leads in fly fishing and fishing in 

general.  It's absurd to think that one of our countries leaders in the sport would have 

a ban on an Elk Hair Caddis (1941).  Please oppose this bill, HB3390. 
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